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Chair’s Report. – Duncan McColl  

The ACT Chapter is host of the 2018 Arlis/ANZ conference ‘Expanding our Reach’. The Conference 
Committee has been busy meeting regularly to prepare conference proceedings and to ensure the 
event is a success. The Committee is pleased to have two keynote speaker, Stuart Kells and Helen 
Ennis.  

 So far the ACT Chapter hasn’t partaken in any activities which might reflect the drop in chapter 
membership. The Chapter is planning to meet post-conference to plan activities for the remaining 
calendar year, including the Xmas gathering, and scoping activities for 2019 calendar year.   We hope 
the promotion of Chapter upcoming activities will promote some interest and increase local 
membership.  

 

 


